
 
 

 
Oryx Petroleum Announces Second 
Quarter 2017 Financial and Operational 
Results will be released on August 02 2017 

 

Calgary, Alberta, July 31, 2017 
 
Oryx Petroleum Corporation Limited (“Oryx Petroleum” or the “Corporation”) will announce 
its financial and operating results for the quarter ended June 30, 2017 on Wednesday, 
August 2, 2017 after the close of trading on the Toronto Stock Exchange.  
 
Oryx Petroleum will not host a conference call to discuss the Corporation’s financial and 
operating results for the quarter ended June 30, 2017 but intends to resume such calls when  
it announces results for the quarter ended September 30, 2017. Any questions can be 
directed to Scott Lewis, Head of Corporate Finance and Planning.   
 
ABOUT ORYX PETROLEUM CORPORATION LIMITED 
 
Oryx Petroleum is an international oil exploration, development and production company focused in 
Africa and the Middle East. The Corporation’s shares are listed on the Toronto Stock Exchange under 
the symbol “OXC”. The Oryx Petroleum group of companies was founded in 2010 by The Addax and 
Oryx Group P.L.C. Oryx Petroleum has interests in five license areas, two of which have yielded oil 
discoveries. The Corporation is the operator in three of the five license areas. One license area is 
located in the Kurdistan Region of Iraq and four license areas are located in West Africa, the AGC 
administrative area offshore Senegal and Guinea Bissau, and Congo (Brazzaville). Further 
information about Oryx Petroleum is available at www.oryxpetroleum.com or under Oryx Petroleum’s 
profile at www.sedar.com. 

 
 
For additional information, please contact: 

Scott Lewis 
Head of Corporate Finance & Planning 
Tel.: +41 (0) 58 702 93 52 
scott.lewis@oryxpetroleum.com 

 

 


